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CANCELLATION OF THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF JULY 20, 2020

In wake of the Coronavirus outbreak and the need to take precautionary measures, the monthly SLMC General Meeting scheduled for Monday, July 20, 2020 has been cancelled. This action is pursuant to a Decree from the Archbishop of San Antonio, and official notice to the SLMC President Todd Shannon, that St. Luke Catholic Church shall suspend all activities including all St. Luke Church Masses and related activities, St. Luke School classes and related activities, and other on-campus activities.  Therefore, in compliance to this Decree and in order not to disrupt the on-going efforts to sanitize and disinfect the Church premises and School areas against the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the SLMC cancels this monthly meeting. 
Respectfully Submitted,                                                                                                                                                          John Hardin,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    SLMC Webmaster
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